
April 15, 2021 

Dear North Collins Families and Staff: 

I wanted to share a couple of updates with everyone…We were informed by the Chautauqua 
Department of Health of a moderna vaccine clinic for anyone 18 years or older planned for 
Friday, April 16, 2021 at SUNY Fredonia. More information can be found at the CCDOH or at 
the direct link. 

Also, you may be aware, the New York State Travel Advisory was been updated 
(again).  “Asymptomatic travelers entering New York from another country, U.S. state, or 
territory are no longer required to test or quarantine as of April 10, 2021.  Quarantine, 
consistent with the CDC recommendations, is still recommended for all travelers who are not 
fully vaccinated or have not recovered from laboratory confirmed COVID-19 during the 
previous 3 months. Symptomatic travelers must immediately self-isolate and contact the local 
health department or their healthcare providers to determine if they should seek COVID-19 
testing.” 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Taylor 

Superintendent 

 

https://chqgov.com/public-health/covid-19-vaccination-clinics
https://apps2.health.ny.gov/doh2/applinks/cdmspr/2/counties?DateID=BFCA04EE735012D2E0530A6C7C160CE8
https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory

